
Hello my name is Chad Kernutt, I am a resident of Albany and I am urging 
you all to vote NO on SB761. The democrats are always accusing the 
republicans of voter suppression and trying to restrict votes by making people 
show ID to verify who they are (every american citizen should have some 

form of ID) which you would think would be common sense to make sure 
there is no fraudulent voting but the democrats have falsely conjured up as 
racism and suppression (they're usual bag of tricks). This SB761 bill however 
is suppression. This bill requires any person signing a single-signature petition 
sheet to have personally print it out with the severe consequences of not 
doing so entailing having all electronic petition sheets denied. This bill puts 
forth an unrealistic requirement for an electronic signature sheet to be printed 
by the person who signs it. Seniors as well as a great deal of other folks, 
myself included, don’t always have printers. This will make it harder to gather 
the required signatures and has the exact effect of preventing free 
speech. This is another predictable overreach of government. This 
requirement would be difficult to enforce and unnecessarily makes it harder 
for citizens to petition out of control government officials reckless bills that 
should have been left up to the people to vote on in the first place. Again I 
urge you all to vote NO on SB761. Thank you. 

 
 
 
Sent via the Samsung Galaxy, powered by Cricket Wireless 

 


